
TRiO 

Top News 

If you are interested in going on a Transfer Trip contact 
Bryan at 368-2039 or bjeffery@ozarka.edu or  
Shelia at 368-2036 or stitus@ozarka.edu 
or see your TRiO advisor. 

UCA November 7th  

ASU-Jonesboro November 14th  

November 3, 2014 

Fall 2014  
TRiO Transfer Trips 

UALR 

November 6, 2014—9:00 a.m. 

Ozarka College—Melbourne 

 

   If you are interested in transferring to UALR,  come 

by and talk to a UALR representative on November 6th 

from  9:00 a.m. until noon.  For more information contact 

Bryan Jeffery at 368-2039 or bjeffery @ozarka.edu. 

  

Registration for Spring 15 classes 
 

Registration for Spring 15 classes is now open.  

Please make an appointment with your TRiO 

advisor to register for Spring classes. 



Ozarka College’s TRiO Student Support Services program is funded by the U. S. Department of Education’s Federal TRiO Programs.  The 2014-2015 funded award 

is $278.421.00.  All activities and services offered to the students in SSS are made possible through these grant funds. 

*Announcement made in accordance with Public Law 105-78, Sec. 508. 

TUTOR SPOTLIGHT 

 
My name is Patrick Roberto.  I am a Professional Tutor on 

the Ash Flat campus.  My first semester at Ozarka College 

was during the fall semester of 2010-11, and I graduated in 

the spring of 2012. I then transferred to Lyon College, and 

I am one class away from obtaining an undergraduate  

degree in biology. I plan on continuing my education at 

graduate school in molecular biology; however, I must  

focus on Lyon College first. I believe I have learned a few things about study-

ing over the years, and I am eager to assist anyone in need. One thing is for 

sure: the hardest part of college is mental. You have to tell yourself over and 

over that there is light at the end of the tunnel, and never quit. 

 

Patrick tutors in English, Math, Science, Computer, & Study Skills 

 

Come  by the Ash Flat Campus to visit with Patrick! 

Monday —Thursday………….……………….10am-2pm 

Final exams are a few weeks away, but it is never 
too early to start getting ready for finals.   

Come by the TRIO Tutoring Lab for some tips and 
tricks to get ready for finals week! 

 
Remember finals are  
December 8th-12th! 


